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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: ALL NATIONAL SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAMS  

FROM: DCCECE / HNU  

DATE: JUNE 14, 2021  

SUBJECT: Nationwide Waiver of Local School Wellness Policy Triennial 

Assessments in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast  

 

Attached is important information regarding the Nationwide Waiver of Local 

School Wellness Policy Triennial Assessments in the National School Lunch and 

School Breakfast.  

 

On June 11, 2021, the Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) issued the Nationwide 

Waiver of Local School Wellness Policy Triennial Assessments in the National 

School Lunch and School Breakfast to provide LEAs with additional time to 

focus on wellness activities.  The new deadline to complete a triennial is  June 

30, 2022.  The second triennial assessment would be due by June 30, 2025. 

 

For additional information, please contact: 

Louise Scott, NSLP Manager- louise.scott@dhs.arkansas.gov  
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